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I live in Eugene, Oregon and I am writing to urge to to vote No on HB 2025.  Oregon 

is a very rural state in which people need to often drive long distances for services, 

healthcare, work, shopping etc.  Imposing a per-mile gas tax puts a burden on those 

residents that are often lower income than those that live in the larger urban areas.  

The cost of living for all Oregonians is already too high and adding vehicle taxes and 

gas taxes only adds to that burden. Thank you for listening. 


